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3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached for the information of members is a copy of correspondence from Transwaste Canterbury Ltd 

regarding a review of its obligations under clause 5.3 of the Memorandum of Understanding 
concerning the requirement for an Aftercare Fund, and obligations under clause 5.5 concerning the 
requirement for a Risk Fund relating to the Kate Valley Landfill. 

 
 


